
Piano Lessons Ave Ott 

 
The opening meeting of the 2022/2023 academic year for piano students and parents will 

take place on Friday, 26.08.2022 at 18-19 in class 31. 

The first lessons will take place on September 5-8 (Monday-Thursday) at 13-19 in class 31. 

Children and young people aged 5-19 are welcome to study piano. 

Teaching takes place taking into account age and individual peculiarities. 

 

Spring Concert 26.05.2017 

Teacher information. 

I have graduated Tallinn Music High School with a degree in piano and music theory, the 

Estonian Academy of Music and Theater with a bachelor`s degree in piano and master`s 

degree in interpretive pedagogy (piano). 

I am a member of the Estonian Piano Teachers` Association. As a representative of 

Kanutiaia Hobby School I participated in the reception of the Major of Tallinn Mihhail Kõlvart, 

which took place on September 3, 2021 in the Tondiraba Ice Rink. I played the piano at an 

event on September 7, 2021 in Tallinn Town Hall. 

My piano student Quirze-Lingzi Visus Chan was highlighted at the piano festival "Mitmus" in 

Kullo on January 29 and January 30, 2022. My piano student Ralf Reno Roots was selected 

for the second round in the classical music category of the "Tallinn Talent 2022" competition 

in the age group 12-15 year old students. I enjoy teaching children and adults of all ages. 



I have worked for many years in different music schools with Estonian, Russian and English 

speaking children, therefore I can successfully deal with all students. 

By nature I am active, but at the same time patient enough to work as a teacher. 

All who wish are welcome! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Piano teacher Ave Ott 

 
Tuition fee 45 euros per month.  

ave.ott@kanuti.edu.ee 

Phone 56662450 
 
Sign up for an interest group 

 

mailto:ave.ott@kanuti.edu.ee
https://kanutiaia.scolo.ee/applications/admission

